


 

Santiago April 28 II 49 

Dear Sir: 

 

Leaving Santiago tomorrow, let me thank you once more for all your kindness and 
hospitality. 

 

Prof. Asenjo introduced me the other day to Prof. Vivanco and the day before yesterday to 
the director of the Beneficencia. Things are resulted in the terms discussed by us in 
Concepción. 

Though Prof. Asenjo helped us in a most efficient way the only thing missing until now is the 
permission of the Aduana to take some objects of own household along. 

 

I am looking forward to come back to your beautiful country and to visit my  [illegible] in 
the visit of july 

 

 

With the kindness regards to Missis González and  

 

 

 

Alfred Auersperg 

 


